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October 8, 2020

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman St.

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041)

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to seek NON-Party status to testify about the above-mentioned application by Peak Materials to establish a
gravel mining operation at the site designated as Peak Ranch Resource.

| am specifically aggrieved by this proposed project for the following reasons:

| believe based on the research that my neighbor and friend, Nancy Duplan has completed that this project over a long
period of time will affect the quality and quantity of well water for the residents of Elk Run. In fact, water is already an
issue and this mining operation will further deteriorate the water quality and supply further. | have been supplying Nancy
Duplan with drinking water for sometime now so | am well aware of the water problems in Elk Run. The noise from the
trucks, disruption to wildlife and overall noise are all concerns as well but we should never affect the water quality supply
and of those in the area.

I wish MY OPINION be heard at the public hearing of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board when the Board takes
up this application. Please add me to your email distribution list notifying interested parties of the date, time and location
for this meeting.

Sincerely,

Viva Steffans

163 Moss Way
Silverthorne, CO 80424
970-389-7751
vmsteffans@yahoo.com

Number of people in your household 1

Sent from my iPad
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